
From:  Johnson, Stanley M <stjohnso@aerotek.com>

Sent time:  10/13/2020 06:21:01 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  RE: Request for Continuance of the Hollywood Center Project - October 15, 2020 CPC Meeting
 

I’ll be ready
 
Stanley Johnson
Strategic Account Executive

310.800.9073 P
919.522.7444 M
stjohnso@aerotek.com
 

 

AEROTEK.COM

 
 
From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 6:19 PM
Subject: Request for Continuance of the Hollywood Center Project ‐ October 15, 2020 CPC Meeting
 
Hello,
 
You are receiving this email because you are an Interested Party for the Hollywood Center Project, located at 1720‐1770 N Vine
St; 1746‐1764 N Ivar Ave; 1733‐1741 Argyle Ave; and 6236, 6270, and 6334 W Yucca St.    
 
This email is to inform you that the City has received a request to continue the consideration of the Hollywood Center Project,
currently scheduled for the City Planning Commission meeting on Thursday, October 15, 2020. As such, the agenda has been
updated to reflect this request and is attached for your convenience. Please be advised that the only item related to the
Hollywood Center Project to be heard at this meeting will be the consideration of and consent to the extension request for
Item No. 7.
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please note that all public comments continue to be accepted, and
incorporated into the administrative record for the Hollywood Center Project, until a final decision is made on the Project.
 
Regards,
 
‐‐
 

Mindy Nguyen

Preferred Pronouns: She, Hers, Her

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning
221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Planning4LA.org

T: (213) 847-3674
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This electronic mail (including any attachments) may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected
from disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents
(including any attachments) by persons other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message
in error, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail so that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original
message (including any attachments) in its entirety. Thank you


